
“Together we can do so much” Annual Report 2021-2022



Dear friends,
 

From the popularity of open offices in the 
early aughts to successful (and highly-
desired!) work-from-home situations 
ushered in by the pandemic, collaboration 
is just as — if not more — important 
today than it has ever been. And no matter 
what the architectural or real estate trends 
are, people working together towards a 
common goal benefits everyone. 
 
With each donation of your time, 
talent or treasure, you embark on a 
collaboration with us to support the 
teachers and paraprofessionals of 
Infinitec. And from that point on, the 
most incredible collaboration begins with 
children and adults with disabilities.
 
Not only do Infinitec’s teachers and 
paraprofessionals find the right technology 
to support the needs and personalities 
of their students, they also make an 
incredible investment of their own to learn 
how to make that technology work for 
their students. 

Were it not for this collaboration...

Jonathan 
couldn’t order a 

hot chocolate at a 
restaurant 

>>video<<

Kate 
couldn’t deliver 
the office mail 

>>video<<

Each year, because you share the 
vision and believe in the people of 
Infinitec, you choose to be the starting 
point of this collaborative experience.
 
Thank you for helping children and 
adults with disabilities achieve infinite 
potential through technology.
 
Kind regards,
 

Jim Garvey				  
Chairman				  
	

Susan O’Donovan
President & CEO 

DONATE

Caitlin 
wouldn’t be able to accentuate 
her dynamic personality with 

the ACC that allows her to 
share, participate and socialize 

anywhere she goes
>>video<<

https://www.ucpseguinfoundation.org/donate/#Jonathan
https://www.ucpseguinfoundation.org/donate/#Kate
https://forms.donorsnap.com/form?id=d04de12f-2ae4-4f35-8be7-0d248224c4c9
https://www.ucpseguinfoundation.org/donate/#Caitlin


Mission
 

UCP Seguin Foundation is a 501(c)3 organization 

based in Chicago that works to raise, grow, steward and 

distribute funds to programs and services – particularly 

those provided by UCP Seguin – that help children and 

adults with disabilities achieve their potential, advance 

their independence and act as full members of the 

community. We strive to make this world a reality – 

in Illinois and beyond – for people at every stage 

of life – by leveraging technology to provide 

innovative training and education programs, 

family support, employment and life-skills 

training, and residential services. 

 

OUR vision IS THAT ALL PEOPLE, 

REGARDLESS OF ABILITY, WILL BE valued, 

active MEMBERS OF THEIR SCHOOLS, 

THE NATION’S workforce AND THE 

communities WHERE THEY live.

DONATE



Burke Beverage Chip In 
Fore Hope Golf Outing:
 
Postponed by Covid in 2020, the First 
Annual Burke Beverage Chip In Fore Hope 
Golf Outing went off without a hitch in 2021! 
 
For years, Burke Beverage and UCP 
Seguin Foundation have been hosting 
separate golf events to support 
programming that benefits children and 
adults with disabilities. But in 2021, we 
took a collaborative approach and decided 
to work smarter, not harder!  

Combining our efforts allowed us to 
offer our guests an excellent day of golf, 
food, drink, networking, and of course, 
fundraising!  Thank you to all who showed 
up to make life without limits for children 
and adults with disabilities a possibility.

DONATE



Donors:

$25,000 and Over
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick G. Ryan

$15,000 - $24,999.99
Anonymous
Burke Beverage, Inc.

$10,000 - $14,999.99
Aileen S. Andrew Foundation

$5,000 - $9,999.99
Argonne National Laboratory
Ms. Emily L. Barr and  

Mr. Scott Kane
Dr. and Mrs. Paul J. Dulle
Fifth Third Bank
Mr. and Mrs. Lester Z. Koryczan
M&O Insulation
Mr. Richard Rodriguez and  

Ms. Susan O’Donovan

$2,500 - $5,999.99
Mr. Patrick Ahern
Mr. John D. Burke
Ms. Peggy A. Childs
Mr. and Mrs. James V. Garvey
Ice Miller
Little Village Chamber of 

Commerce
Mr. Michael Semenzin

$1,000 - $2,499.99
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Balzarini
Mr. Timothy DeBruyne
Des Plaines Police Association
Dr. and Mrs. Harun Durudogan
Enterprise Fleet Management

Grady Cooney Speech 
Infinity Liquors
KPMG Gives 
Caxy Interactive
Marlins on Pershing, Inc.
Network for Good
Fr. Martin O’Donovan
O’Keefe Lyons & Hynes, LLC - 

Chicago, IL
Palmer Place
Olivia Bea Ross Foundation
S Mechanical Inc.
Sikich LLP
Smilin Goat
Stagecoach
Mr. and Mrs. Michael L. 

Thompson
Mr. and Mrs. James P. Zegley
Mr. Zachary Zegley
Fruit Pudding Group, Inc

$500 - $999.99
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Brown
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Davis
Mr. and Mrs. Julian C.  

D’Esposito, Jr.
Ms. Martha Kratzer
Mr. and Mrs. Edward T. 

McCormick
Dr. and Mrs. David J. McElligott
Mr. Russell Omuro
Mr. Robert Ryan
Saints Faith, Hope and Charity
Mr. Philip Salvador
Scratch Kitchen
Teamster Local Union #703
Mr. and Mrs. Hao C. H. Zhang
Ms. Christine Zielinski

$100 - 499.99
Anonymous
All Star Bar & Grill
Mr. John Alyo
Amazon
Baird and Warner, Inc.
Mr. Mike Bava
Mr. Howard Blaydes
Ms. Sarah Bush
Capitol City Law Group, LLC
Mr. and Mrs. Terry Cartwright
Ms. Gail Donahue
Mr. Ken Donarksi
Errico’s
Mr. and Mrs. Fisher
Ms. Margaret E. Fortney
Mr. Juan Gonzalez
Mr. Keith E. Grill
Guadalajara Bar and Grill
Hall of Fame Bar and Grill
Mr. Peter Hebein
Joe’s Saloon
Junior’s Bar and Grill
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Keslin
Ms. Patricia Kneale
Law Office of Donald Peters
Martin’s Corner
Ms. Susan McBride
Michael Anthony’s Pizzeria, Inc.
Gottlieb Miller Family Fund
Mr. Peter A. Notier
Mrs. Cynthia Odom
Mr. Will O’Heir
Paypal Giving Fund
Mr. Timothy Pearson
Press Dough
Ms. Patrice A. Riebel
Mr. Bruno Risatti
Mr. Roger Rosenquist

Ms. Gina Serna
Ms. Mary Singaus
Ms. Jenn Skalitzky
Ms. Amy Song
Mr. Antonio Tijerina
Ms. Gabriel Tijerina
Tischler Finer Foods
Ms. Nancy J. Walsh
Wexford, Inc

Under $100
Ms. Rosemary Bresnahan
Mrs. Elizabeth M. Fox
Mr. Joseph E. Franz
Mrs. Rosemarie Gorski
Ms. Erin Hosty
Ms. Debra A. Johannes-Haskins
Mr. John Lo
Ms. Janice R. McCafferty
Mrs. Kristen Nelson
Ms. Margaret O’Connor
Ms. Catherine M. Pekoz
Ms. Brenda Sanders
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald J. 

Stapleton
Ms. Ellen Thomas
Verizon Foundation

Gifts in memory of:

Elizabeth (Betti) Erin
	 Mr. and Mrs. Hao C. H. Zhang
John Kevin Garvey
    Mr. and Mrs. James V. Garvey
Allan Goldberg
   Ms. Peggy A. Childs
   Mr. and Mrs. Fisher
   Mr. and Mrs. Mitch Miller

Robert Mankowski
     Mr. John Lo
Ricky Rodriguez 
	 Mr. and Mrs. Angell  
	 The Balediata family
	 Mr. Howard Blaydes
	 Ms. Rosemary Bresnahan
	 Ms. Peggy A. Childs
	 Terry and Cory Cartwright
	 Bernadette DeMunnick, 
	 Paul and Suzi Dulle
	 Mr. Bill Hoeflich
	 Willie and Stine Griffin
	 The Guglielmo Family
	 Ms. Cindy Criswell
	 Ms. Erin Hosty
	 Mr. and Mrs. Leonard Keslin
	 Ms. Margaret O’Connor
	 Mr. Richard Rodriguez
Michael J. Ulch
	 Ms. Gail Donahue
Eugene E. Apple
Joe and Helen Childs 
William Cleary
Jean Cook
David Cooley
Henry Carl Dowell
Dr. Christine Flores
Elaine Foster
Betsy Highland
Stephen P. Maley
Julie Monahan
Marianna Ortiz
Todd Page
Dr. Joy Zabala
	 Ms. Peggy A. Childs

Gifts in honor of:

Peggy Childs
	 Dr. and Mrs. Paul Dulle
	 Ms. Susan O’Donovan
	 Ms. Mei Hong Zhang
Dr. and Mrs. Paul Dulle
	 Ms. Peggy Childs  
	 Mrs. Patricia Kneale
	 Ms. Susan M. O’Donovan      

    and Mr. Richard Rodriguez           
	 Mrs. Mei Hong Zhang        
Mr. Dan Hughes
	 Dr. and Mrs. Paul Dulle       
Karen Steltman McBride
	 Mrs. Krisen Nelson
Susan O’Donovan
	 Dr. and Mrs. Paul J. Dulle
	 Mr.and Mrs. Patrick G. Ryan
Richard Scheck
	 Mrs. Cynthia Odom
Mei Zhang and Family
	 Ms. Peggy Childs
	 Dr. and Mrs. Paul J. Dulle           
	 Ms. Susan M. O’Donovan
Richard Brown & Family
Marlene Christ and Family
Greg Grill & Family
Deb Jensen & Family           
Carol Koranda
Susan O’Donovan and  

Richard Rodriguez
Mei Hong Zhang and Family
	 Ms. Peggy Childs

July 1, 2021 and June 30, 2022:

DONATE

https://forms.donorsnap.com/form?id=d04de12f-2ae4-4f35-8be7-0d248224c4c9


Board of Directors

Officers:
Paul Dulle, Chair Emeritus
Jim Garvey, Chair
Laura Durudogan, Vice Chair
Susan O’Donovan, President and Secretary
Les Koryczan, Treasurer
 
Directors:
Patrick Ahern
Richard Brown
John Burke
Patrick Crotty
Dan Drew
Dan Hughes
Michael Semenzin
 
Advisory Board:
Emily Barr
Don Bartecki
Kevin Burke
John Fitzpatrick
Martin O’Donovan
Shirley Ryan

DONATE

MAIL CHECK PAYABLE TO:
UCP Seguin Foundation
7550 W. 183rd Street
Tinley Park, IL 60477


